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t.MitMORANDUM FOR: George W. Knighton, Chief, Licensing Branch No. 3 Division
of Licensing

FROM: Olan D. Parr, Chief, Auxiliary Systems Branch, Division of
Systems Integration

.

SUBJECT: SALP REPORT FOR SHEAR 0N HARRIS

We.are enclosing our SALP report for the Shearon Harris Plant, in response to
your memorandum of May 21, 1984. In the period from February 1,1983 - April 3,
1984, we have only been involved in the Shearon Harris plant review which
included SALP functional Areas 2 and 3 and have thus evaluated the Shearon
Harris staff performance only in those areas.

4 b. A
Olan D. Parr, Chief
Auxiliary Systems Branch
Division of Systems Integration

Enclosure:
As Stated

cc w/ enclosure:
R. Mattson
L. Rubenstein
B. Buckley
J. Wilson
N. Wagner

Contact:
N. Wagner
X29467
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SALp input FOR SHEARON HARRIS FROM ASB

1. Narrative for Functional Area 2, Approach to Resolution

The Shearon Harris staff generally understood the issues invclved and
utilized conservatism in resolving them. The approaches were generally
sound, timely and thorough. Thus, we recormand a Category 2 evaluation
for this area.

2. Narrative for Functional Area 3, Responsiveness to NRC Initiatives

The words expressed in the Category 2 criteria, which we recommend in this
functional area fit the Shearon Harris applicant. This applicant provides
generally timely responses in which there are only a few outstanding issues,
and the approaches used by the applicant are generally sound, viable,
thorough and acceptable.

We have no comments in Functional Areas 1, 4, 5, 6 and 7.
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